
$572,500 - 3747 Vista Campana S 90, OCEANSIDE
MLS® #240001849

$572,500
3 Bedroom, 2.00 Bathroom, 1,498 sqft
Residential on 0 Acres

Oceana, OCEANSIDE, CA

Embrace the epitome of coastal living in this
delightful 3-bedroom, 2-bathroom residence
nestled in the highly sought-after Oceana
neighborhood of Oceanside! Boasting an
impressive 1,500 sq ft of living space, an
attached 2-car garage, and a convenient
driveway, this home radiates sophistication.
Revel in the personal courtyard-atrium and
soak up the views from the enclosed sunroom.
With a newer roof, furnace, air conditioning,
and top-of-the-line kitchen appliances, this
property stands as a testament to meticulous
maintenance and pride of ownership.
Positioned in a vibrant senior community, it's
the perfect fusion of luxury and tranquility.
Enjoy exclusive access to the community pool,
clubhouse, BBQ area, picket ball court, and a
dog park. Seize the opportunity to make this
your unequivocal retirement haven!

Built in 1969

Additional Information

City OCEANSIDE

County San Diego

Zip 92057

MLS® # 240001849

Bedrooms 3

Bathrooms 2

Square Ft 1,498

Lot Size 0.04



Neighborhood OCEANSIDE (92057)

Garages 2

Listing Details

Provided By: Team Z Realty
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